
 
 
 

The Bank of England warns of recession as people will have no 
money to spend resulting from the huge energy price increases. 
 
One of the most miserable things to put up with is being cold inside your 
home. 
 
We must do all we can to stop that happening to millions of people. 
Something like six million back in March. It could well be even more 
millions in October. 
 
We are a very small Company but we have big ideas. We want to help 
keep people warm by spreading infrared Heating across the UK in the 
cheapest way possible. We would like to keep heating bills as low as £600 
a year, and less for smaller properties, from the expected bills of £2,800 
for gas. 
 
It will not be easy because of the expected demand. If we need additional 
help to supply proper infrared heating, we will ask for it. 
 
We are hoping by the end of May to have an option for Personal loans to 
be available for consumers to purchase infrared to cancel gas. We will not 
know until we meet with a big five Bank within the next three weeks. They 
have however already shown interest in the idea. 
 
In the meantime, the Government could start to engage with us to set up 
a Government Loan Scheme, or even a Grant Scheme for around £2000, 
saving £3000 for each consumer under the HP Scheme. 
 
Something can be done before it is too late but action is needed now, and 
not in September, when the cold weather starts to appear again. 
 

To start our scheme, we invite consumers to send us the room sizes they 
wish to heat. We will then provide a Free Specification of the infrared 
heating required, with a price and a suggested formula for using the least 
possible heat to obtain the best possible result. Once we have a Personal 
loan Scheme in place, we will provide the details to make applications. 

 
Web: www.infraredreplacinggas.com 

Email: david@infraredreplacinggas.com 
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